
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 By Councillor Orr for answer by the 

Leader of the Council at a meeting of 
the Council on 19 November 2015  

   

Question  The decision of the new capital coalition in 2012 to make a 

number of pledges and monitor the outcomes was widely 

welcomed, but a number of them are now out of date.  

Pledge 45 for example to “Spend 5% of the transport budget 

on provision for cyclists” is old news as the council are doing 

much more.  Would it not be a good idea to revise a number 

of pledges to reflect the progress made in the last three and 

a half years so that the full potential of the five year council 

term can be optimised, especially as we approach its last 

year? 

 

Answer   
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